
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, April 6, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Pepper Jack Cheeseburger  

 Crispy Chicken Fillet  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Daniel Callaghan      

   

 

1. Today we will have the last day of boys volleyball tryouts after school in the main gym 

until 5:15.  Be sure to wear athletic shoes and clothes. If you have any questions, please 

see Coach LaBud or Coach Olson. Go Tigers! 

 

2. The deadline to order the Gurrie Class of 2018 t-shirt has been extended to today Friday, 

April  6
th

 before 3:15.  

 

3. Please support Cole Kostrzewa’s Eagle Scout Project. The project is collecting toys for 

children being treated for leukemia. The toys will be given when the kids have difficult 

procedures and surgeries. Suggestions for toys include stuffed animals, dolls, craft kits 

and Legos. There is a collection box in the foyer and will be there until May 5
th

.  

 

4. Softball practice will be today after school from 3:15-4:30pm. Please bring your mitt and 

warm clothing as we will be going outside for the last half hour of practice. See Coach 

Vogg with questions or if you are unable to attend practice. Go Tigers!  

 


